
  

Dear Membership:  

We would like to ask for everyone’s help in putting a renewed focus on maintaining our golf 

course.  With the increase in play from both members and guests, every ball mark and divot 

that is repaired/replaced goes a long way in keeping our course in great condition.  If 

everyone does their part, it only improves playing conditions for all of us.  

This summer you will see a renewed focus on having a ranger present out on the golf 

course on days with heavy play.  If you see golfers abusing the course or creating a situation 

that needs attention, please reach out to the Golf Shop with your concerns.    

We thank you for continuing to support Elkdale, and we look forward to an exciting and 

enjoyable summer.       

Sincerely,  

                                                                                                                                                                    

Board of Directors  

  

  

  

Elkdale Membership Bulletin   

  

  

What Can  W e  D o ?   

  

  

  

• 
  Replace Divots   

• 
  Fix Ball Marks   

• 
  Avoid Wet or  

Ground Under  
Repair Areas   

  

• 
  Follow Cart  

Signs   

• 
  Stay 30 feet  

from Tees &  
Greens   
  

• 
  Maintain Pace  

of Play   

• 
  Report any  

Issues to the  
Golf Shop.   
  

  


